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WASHINGTON, DC (June 16, 2021) – Recently, on May 28, 2021, President Biden released the
detailed annual budget proposal for Fiscal Year (FY) 2022. The proposal includes a total of $131.7
billion for the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), which represents a nearly 23.5%
increase to current enacted budget for FY21. The request includes $8.5 billion for the Indian Health
Service (IHS), a $2.2 billion increase from FY21 and $100 million for urban Indian health, a nearly
60% increase. The request also endorses NCUIH’s priority fix for allowing urban Indian
organizations to use existing IHS funding for facilities improvement and renovations.
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